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Kane County Issues New Mask Guidelines For County Buildings  
 
GENEVA, IL – In response to the growing spread of the delta variant and information provided by County 
health officials and the Centers for Disease Control (CDC), Kane County Board Chair Corinne Pierog 
announced new mask guidelines for all County buildings. 
 
“Because Kane County is now an area of substantial transmission for COVID-19 and the increasing prevalence 
of the delta variant, we are announcing new mask guidelines for anyone who enters a County building,” states 
Madam Pierog.  “Regardless of vaccination status, we are strongly recommending anyone who works in or 
visits a County building wear a mask.” 
 
“As long COVID-19 remains prevalent within the county we have to remain vigilant and adjust our public 
health guidelines to protect the most vulnerable among us,” Pierog added.  “Getting vaccinated and masking 
remains the safest way to stay ahead of the virus and prevent further spread.”   
 
The Kane County Health Department is encouraging residents to follow the CDC COVID-19 guidelines for 
vaccinated and unvaccinated people which includes the following: 
 

• Those who are not vaccinated should wear facemasks covering their nose and mouth, maintain 
 6 feet physical distancing and wash hands often; 

• Those who are vaccinated should wear facemasks indoors in public if you are in an area of 
substantial or high transmission to maximize protection from the delta variant and prevent 
possibly spreading it to others. 

 
“Kane County is now an area of substantial transmission so we are therefore strongly recommending that 
residents follow the CDC COVID-19 guidelines and wear a mask indoors in public,” said Michael Isaacson, 
assistant director of community health for the Kane County Health Department.  “The Kane County Health 
Department continues to provide vaccination clinics as vaccination is still the best weapon against COVID-19.”  
 
For additional information about upcoming community COVID-19 vaccination clinics and current updates 
about COVID-19, visit the KCHD website at www.KaneHealth.com or call 630-208-3801. 
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